
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
Southern District of Georgia 

HEARINGS BEFORE THE HONORABLE MICHELE J. KIM 

Notice is hereby given that starting May 10, 2022, the Honorable Michele J. Kim will 
return to holding in-person hearings in the Brunswick and Waycross Divisions. You shall abide 
by CDC social distancing guidelines and the Court’s COVID-19 prevention measures when 
attending an in-person hearing. Masks are not required at this time; however, they will be 
allowed. 

Michele J. Kim 
United States Bankruptcy Judge 
801 Gloucester St, Rm 314 
Brunswick GA 31520 

Dated: April 6, 2022 


